
 

 

From: David Thame <clerk@pyonsgroupparishcouncil.gov.uk>  
Sent: 21 January 2025 14:16 
To: Planning Enquiries <planningenquiries@herefordshire.gov.uk>; Cunningham, Andrew 
<andrew.cunningham@herefordshire.gov.uk> 
Subject: Re: Planning Consultation - 250159 - Red House, Westhope Lane, Bush Bank, Herefordshire, HR4 
8PG 
 
Dear Planning Team 

 

Many thanks for inviting Pyons Group Parish Council to comment. 

 

The proposed work appears to involve traditional hedge laying. This would 

encouraged increased density it would be of benefit to wildlife, and as a 

result the Parish Council has no objection. 

 

kind regards 

 

--  

David Thame - Clerk, Pyons Group Parish Council, Herefordshire 

W www.pyonsgroupparishcouncil.gov.uk 
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